
 
 

Transition Program 2015 
 
All new students registered at Stepping Stones are encouraged to come with 
Mom, Dad or caregiver to our transition classes in September.  These classes have 
proven in the past to help eliminate separation anxiety and ensure a smooth 
transition through the children’s first week of school.  
 Not only do the children have the opportunity to explore the environment while a 
parent is near by but they also have a chance to spend time getting to know and 
trust their first teachers a little bit more before being left alone with them. 
Activities will include music, crafts and stories. 
We have reserved the center two mornings prior to the start of school from 9:00 
to 10:30am just for you.  Tuition per class is $10. There is no registration fee for 
this program.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

(Detach and mail) 
  
Name:__________________________Childs Name___________________ 
 
Address:________________________________________________ 
 
Phone:_____________________________________ 
 
September 2, 2015 _____ 
 
September 4, 2015 _____ 
 
         Total Due___________ 
 
Mail to: Stepping Stones School, 1 Partridge Lane, Derry, NH 03038.   
 
We look forward to seeing you all at the Transition Program. 


